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To:  All Wheelchair Rugby Participants 

 

Date: 12 April 2011 

 

Topic:  Use of Double Bars on Back Rest. 

 

 

 

The Equipment Committee was asked to review the use of 2 back bars on rugby wheelchairs, 

 

After exhaustive discussions and reviews the Committee as recommended that the use of two 

(2) or more bars on the back rest should be prohibited in Wheelchair Rugby. 

 

This ruling is effective immediately 

 

 

 

 

Regards 

 

 
Stan Battock 

IWRF Technical Commissioner 


